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26/9/16
Medication 
Dear Parents,

As we approach the season of ‘sniffles and bugs’ I just wanted to make you aware of our policy regarding administering medication.

As a school we adopt the Local Authority Guidance and Policy, which states that we can only administer prescribed medication, and that this has to be with a written consent form. 

Therefore, if your child requires medicine to be administered during the school day, please see the following steps:

· Please bring the following to Miss Finnegan at the front desk:

· the medicine in a bag/container clearly labelled with your child’s name and class

· the doctor’s/pharmacists prescription label 
· details of how, when and for how long the medicine is to be administered

· Miss Finnegan will then complete the schools form with you

We can only administer medication if all of the above have been met.

We cannot administer any kind of medication without the above, even ‘day to day’ moderate medication e.g. cough medicine, Calpol.
If you feel your child requires medication, and it is not prescribed by a doctor, we must ask that you come to school to administer it yourself. This is in line with LA Policy.
If you feel your child needs throat lozenges, these must be given to the teacher by the child at the start of the day. The teacher can then provide them to your child as required. Children must not share lozenges with each other. 

‘Staying in’
We ask you to please ‘work with us’ on this one! If your child is genuinely very poorly, it may be best to keep them off school to allow them to recuperate. However, there may be times when they are ‘poorly’ but well enough to come to school. In most cases, fresh air during the day really can be beneficial, so we would encourage the children to go outside during break times, but to ‘take it easy’ i.e. ease off the competitive football matches! If however, you really do believe that your child should stay indoors during the day, or if there is a particular reason why they should not be outside e.g. recovering from a broken bone injury or serious asthma on a particularly cold day, please provide a written note to explain this. We do want to work with you to keep your children healthy and cared for. 
Many thanks,


Mr Turner
	E-mail: schooloffice@stjosephs-birkenhead.wirral.sch.uk
Website:  www.stjosephscatholicprimarybirkenhead.co.uk
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